FILE #001945
October 8, 2001

October 2, 2001

Ms. Devonia Andrew
P.O. Box 490, Station 19
Gainesville, FL 32602-0490

Dear Ms. Andrew:

Betsy Byrne has suggested that I direct this letter of resignation to you. I am a new member of
the University Ad Hoc Committee (Marketing Subcommittee), but I find that subcommittee
meetings on Thursday evening are at a time when I have a conflict which will last until June
2002.

Therefore, I am submitting my resignation for that subcommittee post so that you may advertise
for another member who will be able to effectively serve. If these committees should last
beyond June 2002, I may be able to reapply for a position at that time.

Sincerely,
) el

hn S. Detweiler
3715 S.W. 5" Place
Gainesville, FL 32607
(372) 372-7198
email: jdetweil@ufl.edu



